
Global Leadership Team 
 

Thank you for the opportunity to assist with Leadership within District 2-S2 for the 2023-

24 Lions Year.  It is the time of year that we  need to focus on club officer preparation, 

training and mentoring. The District University is coming up June 29 and July 13. There 

will be two opportunities each day - morning and afternoon - to learn about the 

responsibilities and best practices of Club Presidents, Club Secretaries, Club Treasurers 

and Zone Chairs . This event is open to all Lions irregardless of title.  It will take place at 

the North Harris College and registration is necessary. We have approximately 160 Lions 

holding one or more of these positions and we hope to see all of them at one of the 4 

opportunities. We are asking the current and 2024-25 Zone Chairs to be our 

communication outlet and request they reach out personally by phone to each club 

President and Secretary. We are challenged with the new Lions Portal and the limited 

information we have access to so word of mouth is so very important!   

 

The Lions Learning Center is back up after the conversion and I would like to remind 

every Lion that the classes provided there are at no charge and are very informative.  

 

Let’s finish the Lions year strong and start next year with a BANG!! 

 

Sincerely submitted, 

Lion Lisa Free-Martin, GLT-D 

 


